
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 
 

NSPCC  
Assembly 
Today we were visited by the NSPCC who delivered the ‘Speak out. Stay safe.’ programme to our Key Stage 1 and Key 
Stage 2 pupils. It was a really informative session which has empowered the children and raised their awareness of 
staying safe and knowing who to turn to for help. 
The assembly was filmed by the ‘That’s Salisbury’ community TV station to report on the NSPCC programme locally. 
Some Year 6 pupils and I were interviewed about the programme and will feature in a short feature on their TV station 
from 6pm today (channel 7 on Freeview for Salisbury residents) and it will be shown on their YouTube channel and 
Facebook pages. Here is a link to the TV station: http://www.thats.tv/salisbury/  
Parent Workshop 
We would like to invite all parents, carers or family members to a free online safety workshop at our school on Friday 
2nd March at 2pm. The content covered in the workshops is aimed at adults. Parents with children are advised to arrange 
childcare if possible. The hour-long workshop will help parents, carers and other adults understand their child’s online 
world, build confidence to have those important conversations that can help keep children safe online and help you know 
where to go for help and advice. 
Sponsored Event 
This year we will also be holding a fundraising event to support this incredible charity which will also take place during the 
afternoon of Friday 2nd March. Children will be coming home with a sponsorship form today to start collect sponsorship for 
our whole school Zumba event next week.  
If you’d like to know more about the NSPCC’s work, or take a look at the wide range of information and advice which is 
available for parents and carers, please visit their website www.nspcc.org.uk/parents 

 

CAMHs Workshop  
Wiltshire Council and CAMHS would like to invite you to an Information & Advice Session on: ‘Supporting your child with 
their worries’ this includes: 

 Is my child overly anxious? 

 Anxiety, Fears and phobias. 

 How can I best support my child, ideas and strategies? 
The session will take place on Tuesday 13th March from 9.30-11.30am at Sarum St Paul’s. If you would like to attend, 
please let Mrs Cookson in the school office know.  

 

Science week  
Week beginning 5th March is our whole school science week which will be linked to our World Changer topic! The week 
includes a visit from the planetarium, kindly funded by FOSSP. If anyone is or knows of any scientists who would like to 
demonstrate an experiment to children in assembly / wow a class with an experience / talk about a science job role with a 
class / share their scientific knowledge etc… please see Year 4 teacher (and science coordinator) Miss Jones. 

 

Parents’ evening  
This year’s parents’ evening will take place on Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th March. Letters will be coming home with 
you child on Monday.  

 

Left Scooters 
There are a couple of scooters in the KS2 pod that have been left there for several weeks now. If they belong to your 
child, please could they be collected.   

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 
 
 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

Whole school NSPCC assembly / sponsorship form Friday 23rd February  

Whole school  CAMHs anxiety workshop  Tuesday 13th March  

 

 
 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Weavers, Headteacher 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp2@gmail.com      Text: 07704 917418 

 Wed 28th Feb – Bags2school collection from The Nest on Wednesday morning please. 

 Fri 16th Mar – Quiz night. Fish and chip supper and bar.  Tickets are £8 each, max. 6 in a team please.  Tickets 
available in The Nest in the mornings.  The last morning will be Wed 14th March. 

 Wed 28th March – Easter event. Please donate chocolate to the office. We also need good quality adult and 
children’s book, CDs and DVDs for our market stall. Thank you. 

 100 Club – 3 money prizes every month. Please contact FOSSP for details. 

 Please admire the throne and benches near the mobile which were bought with money raised by Es Ibbotson and 
yourselves. 
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Spring Term Dates 

 
Please see our school website for further details.  

Event  Date 

INSET day – school closed for all pupils  Monday 19th February  

Non uniform day for Team Ennis Hill! 

NSPCC assembly to whole school  

Friday 23rd February  

Year 4 World Changer lunch  Tuesday 27th February 

World Book Day – children can come to school dressed as a character 

from their favourite book (it could be linked to our World Changers topic if 

they wish) 

Thursday 1st March  

NSPCC fundraising event – whole school Zumba session! 

NSPCC parent workshop – 2pm  

Friday 2nd March  

Science themed week  

 

Week beginning 5th March  

Bike Ability course Monday 5th March  

Tuesday 6th March  

Year 5 World Changer lunch   Tuesday 6th March  

Parents’ evening  Wednesday 7th March 3.30-5pm 

Thursday 8th March 4.30-7pm  

Bike Ability course Monday 12th March  

Tuesday 13th March  

‘Supporting your child with their worries’ information session for parents 

and carers, run by Wiltshire Council and CAMHs  

Tuesday 13th March  

9.30-11.30am 

Year 6 World Changer lunch   Tuesday 13th March  

Book fair in school  Wednesday 21st – 26th March  

Year 3/4 trip to St Paul’s Church  Wednesday 21st March  

Easter service at St Paul’s Church – time tbc but will be afternoon Thursday 22nd March  

Year 5/6 trip to Kidzania, London  Friday 23rd March  

Royal themed week  Week beginning 26th March  

Year 5/6 Mr Walker concert to parents  Monday 26th March  

Year 3/4 performance at City Hall – details to follow Tuesday 27th March  

Last day of spring term Thursday 29th March 
 
 

 
 

Known Summer Term Dates (more to follow) 
 
 

 
 
 

Event  Date 

First day of summer term Monday 16th April 

Class photographs Monday 23rd April  

Choir performance at St John’s Place Tuesday 24th April at 3.45pm 

Year 2/6 SATs week  Week beginning 14th May 

Mini Marathon  Saturday 19th May  

Creative Arts’ Week  Week beginning 21st May 

Year 6 Residential  8th-11th June  

Year 1 Phonics Screening week  Week beginning 11th June  

Sports Day – option 1  Wednesday 20th June  

INSET day – school closed for all pupils Monday 25th June 

Sports Day – option 2 (if wet on 20th) Thursday 28th June  

Leavers’ Service  Tuesday 24th July  

Last day of summer term Wednesday 25th July 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  


